NORTH MIDDLE SCHOOL

SITE BASED COUNCIL

March 19, 2015
MINUTES
The North Middle School Site Based Council met on March 19, 2015.
Attendance: members present: Chris Bauer, Connie Abell, Jill Sanders, Lisa Sturman, Trish Morton and JoAnn Thompson.

Recorder of the minutes: Michelle Reynolds

Meeting started at 3:15PM

Opening Business


Agenda Approval-Lisa Sturman made a motion and Joann Thompson seconded the agenda.
Minutes Approval- Trish Morton made a motion and Jill Sanders seconded the minutes.
Guests-Linda Reed and Lisa Storey
Student Achievement
MAP will start after Spring Break.  

The band did very well at the Music Festival on March 14, 2015 in Indianapolis, IN.

Vex Robotics participated in State competition on March 14th and earned 3rd place amongst the middle schools and 16th place amongst middle and high school.

The 6th and 7th graders went to EC3 on March 17th and 18th.  The students were amazed and excited by what classes are offered.  

Budget

Budget report was presented.

Jill Sanders made the motion to approve the budget and JoAnn Thompson seconded.

Committee Reports

SWIS report was discussed.

Faculty meeting minutes, program review minutes, Special Education minutes, Culture/ Wellness/ Resources committee minutes, ELA minutes, Math PLC and Math department minutes were presented.  

Lisa Sturman made a motion to approve committee reports and Trish Morton seconded.

Planning
Second reading of the Principal Selection Policy, Consultation Policy, Technology Utilization Policy, Alignment with State Standards Policy, Parental Involvement Policy, (The parent compact will come back to SBDM for approval after the Title I Parent Advisory Council), Instructional Practices Policy, and  Extra Curricular Policy were discussed.  
Lisa Sturman made a motion to approve the second readings of the policies and Connie Abell seconded.
New Business
First reading of the School Space Policy:  Lisa Sturman made a motion to approve the School Space Policy and Jill Sanders seconded.
Allocations – North Middle will be cut two certified positions for 2015-16 school year.  

Title I – 10% of Title I funds will be cut.  
Lisa Sturman made a motion to adjourn at 3:47 PM and JoAnn Thompson seconded.  
